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To:  Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 

From: Alan Danskin, United Kingdom Representative 

Subject: Revisions to Additions to Access Points Representing 
Compilations of Musical Works (6.28.1.11). Response. 

_________________________________________________________ 

The	
  British	
  Library	
  and	
  CILIP	
  thank	
  the	
  Music	
  Working	
  Group	
  for	
  the	
  proposed	
  revisions.	
  	
  We	
  agree	
  
with	
  the	
  changes	
  proposed,	
  but	
  have	
  the	
  following	
  comments:	
  

Change	
  #1	
  

Agree,	
  but	
  suggest	
  following	
  change	
  to	
  wording	
  at	
  6.28.1	
  to	
  reflect	
  the	
  heading	
  

“Make additions to access points if needed to distinguish the access point for a 
work:” 

	
  

We	
  suggest:	
  

MARKED	
  UP	
  COPY	
  

Make additions to access points if needed to distinguish the access point for a 
compilation of works: 

	
  

CLEAN	
  COPY	
  

Make additions to access points if needed to distinguish the access point for a 
compilation of works: 

	
  

Change	
  #2	
   Agree	
  

Change	
  #3	
   Agree	
  

Change	
  #4	
  	
   Agree	
  


